
By Josie Book and Sky Blessing
Ten girls run out onto the tarp holding 

riles and flags. They all have smiles on their 
faces, ready to win first place. 

“Winter guard is a sport for anyone. It 
helps you build so many admirable traits. 
Anyone who is interested should come to a 
try out and see how they like it,” said fresh-
man Sophie Howie. 

During competitions the girls’ minds are 
racing fast trying to remember every detail 
they have to preform in the show. 

Sophomore Sabrina Reynolds said that 
she always feels nervous and worried that 
she will not catch her toss, but she is always 
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Winter guard informs people about their teams

The winter guard team going over new parts of their show Jan. 8th, in the auxiliary gym.

excited. 
There are a lot of things to do in winter 

guard, and everyone has their favorite part. 
“My favorite things are painting the tarp, 

meeting new people, and learning new toss-
es because when I think of winter guard, I 
think of all the hard work we put in and all 
the good friends we bring out,” said Howie.

However, other people make deeper con-
nections in this sport.

“I became closer to my best friend during 
winter guard,” said freshman Mary Freib-
erger.

There are various reasons to try out for 
this sport. Some people just want to try it, 

while others have been doing it for years. 
“I tried out because my friends told me 

about it and promised to do it with me,” 
said freshman Brianna Hall. 

The memories and experiences that the 
winter guard team has during a season is 
something that will stay with them forever.

“Winter guard has impacted my life for 
the better because I have had good experi-
ences, such as my first competition, and i 
have met good people, such as my coaches 
who have taught me everything i know,” 
said Brianna Hall.


